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School Building Advisory Committee 
November 12, 2014 
 
Jon Richardson and Jason Boone of Dore & Whittier and Superintendent, Becky McFall 
did a dry run of the State of the Town presentation.  Members of the SBAC as well as 
community members present provided feedback and recommendations on the 
presentation to take place on November 15, 2014. 


